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Dear Andrew, 
On the 6/9/2016 I presented our petition which was tabled in Parliament. 
On the 3/11/2016, I read the overview of the Petition presented in front of the Primary Production Select 
Committee, to redress an illegal bankruptcy. 
I have attached a file, which reads, "Petition to Parliament." It has been presented as evidence. Another 
was presented verbally to the Select Committee, with the overview of the Petition. We broke down nine years of 
research into 20 pages, as was required by the Select Committee. We found this to be an impossible 
task. However, we submitted 53 pages; just enough for those reading it to grasp an understanding of its' complex 
content. 
Here's an example of one of the many treasonous acts that took place, which is called "lese majesty". I have 
attached a further three documents which I had not been presented within the 53. The Minister of Lands, W. 
Fraser, J.S. Dickson MP and the Commissioner of State Forest, R. H. Rhodes, along with a prominent Timber 
Merchant, were involved with sections of Soldiers Holdings. ( Section 3-5-6, Block 5. Ongarue Survey District.) This 
does not exist in the NZ Gazette. Actually they are referring to Soldiers Holdings. (Sections 1- 2- and 3 Block 5 
Hurakia Survey District.) 
Section 2 is my Grandparents Block, and belongs to my father today. Many other supporting documents support 
other treasonous activities against my family along with a large number of Returned Servicemen and the King. Our 
Soldiers came home to a political war, undermined by greed. These are ACTS OF TREASON. 
Under Section 73 of The Criminal Act of 1961, the death penalty was replaced by a prison 
sentence. On December 26, 1989, Helen Clark abolished the death penalty for 
treason. WHY? 
It appears that Government committed treason. They then changed the legislation regarding treason, in order to 
cover up their own past treasonous activities. 
A copy of this petition, regarding redress, was presented by the Select Committee to the Ministry of Justice. We 
would appreciate a copy of this, and any other relevant material. 
We would also like to know the members of the team, and the team leader, who will be addressing this enquiry. We 
have had a lot of dealings with Government Departments over many years with regard to our claim. You will have 
viewed the paperwork leading into our petition. This has not been addressed. Ministers will not release their reports 
under the Official Information Act. 
Your sincerely 
Tanya Peterson 


